## THE FORMER AMBASSADOR OF MOLDOVA IN QATAR VISITS THE PATRIARCHATE

On the morning of Wednesday, September 29 / October 12, 2022, the former Ambassador of Moldova to Qatar Mr Victor Țvircun visited the Patriarchate.

Mr Ţvircun was warmly welcomed by H.H.B. our Father and Patriarch of Jerusalem Theophilos and Hagiotaphite Fathers.

In the context of this previous meeting, there was an interesting discussion about the relations of the Patriarchate after the Country of Moldavia, the property of the Patriarchate in Moldavia and the beginning of the Greek Revolution of 1821 in Moldavia. Mr Ţvircun was well qualified in all of these, due to his profession.

For the appreciation and contribution of Mr Țvircun to the work of the Patriarchate, His Beatitude awarded him with the medal of the Cross of the Order of the Knights of the Holy Sepulchre and wished him success in his work with the grace of the Holy Sepulchre.

From Secretariat-General